#### BANGOR WOMAN'S GOLF CLUB Minutes - May 4, 2005

The meeting was called to order at 6:50 P.M.

Marilyn introduced the following new members:

Julie Green
Jean Sweetzer
Cindy McNeal

There was no Secretary's report.

The next order of business was the Treasurer's Report.

Janice reported the following: \$300.00 received in dues

\$170.00 Raffle tickets

\$ 45.00 Shirts

1.47 Miscellaneous

\$120.00 Putt money donated to Spruce Run

\$115.00 Expended for office supplies

\$182.00 Disbursed for awards

There is a balance of \$2,630.00 in the check book at this time.

It is important that all members give their e-mail addresses to Donna. Marilyn prefers to communicate via e-mail.

The season's calendar was discussed. Monthly meetings will be held on the last Thursday of each month after golf. The first Ladies Day will be May 5<sup>th</sup>, with a tee time of 9:30. Ladies Day's will have a theme on the monthly meeting days each month. Monthly meeting days will have shot gun starts in June, July and August.

Dues remain at \$30.00 and are payable to Janice White. The dues include the Ghin system, Ringer, President's Cup and Club Championship.

Kathy Constantine urged members to sign in on Ladies Days by 8:00 AM, so pairings can be made.

Kathy Anderson will organize the Scotch Foursome.

The Twilight League will be limited to three per season as the response has been poor.

Page 2 Minutes May 5, 2005

Vouchers earned from WMSGA must be redeemed by November. The maximum index is 36 to be eligible to play in the WMSGA tournaments.

Bangor Muni will be hosting the Senior Tournament on July 12th.

The President's Cup has been eliminated by the WMSGA. Also late entry fees will be charged this year. To be added to a tournament you must call Jean Young at 9:00 AM on Friday.

There are a lot of WMSGA rules so members should check their books.

Liz Coffin is the computer guru and the web site is www.liz44.com. Also check the HOLE 2 website.

Jan Skaggs and Janet Munroe are members of the Advisory Board and report to the members via an Advisory Board Newsletter.

The member guest tournament will be held on August 4th. The theme is Oldies and Goodies. Jan Skaggs is chairing this tournament and distributed a list of items needed.

Donna Townsend has resigned from the Executive Board.

Members were asked to seek sponsors for the BWGC in the amount of \$250.00.

Marilyn's goals for the coming season were discussed. They are: Communication, Fun

Liz Coffin has CD's of the highlights of 2004, if any members would like to get one.

Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Bouchard

EB

Marilyn Rice attend the first meeting of the Tea Cup Committee next week, and will report information via e-mail after that.

Cindy Whelan had samples of four shirts for the Tea Cup. There was discussion as to whether to use the same shirts they had last year or get new shirts. Members looked at the shirts: Green shirt - \$31.90, Purple shirt - \$44.00, White shirt - \$40.00, and Blue shirt - \$27.98.

Marilyn stated that \$12.00 per person was budgeted for the shirts, so members will have to pay the difference. A vote will be taken on which shirt members want at the June meeting.

It was suggested that members wear their shirt from last year one day and get one new shirt for the second day.

Mary distributed a questionnaire about the couples league to members and collected it at the end of the meeting.

Rachel LaPointe was thanked for all she did for the State Day.

Holly's cleaning crew will be cleaning the bathroom. She will also provide tissues and other supplies for the bathroom.

The Ringer Tournament will start next week. Birdies should be given to Liz. Brenda Crosby is in charge of handicaps. Make sure you post all of your scores.

Janet Munroe, Jan Skaggs and Kathy Anderson are on the Advisory Board.

The Nominating Committee for this year will be Liz Coffin' Gerri Halkett, and Rachel LaPointe.

The Ladies League will sponsor a team for the Good Samaritan Tournament, which will be held on June 22<sup>nd</sup>, on the Kelly Nine, @ 1:00 PM.

Bangor Muni will be hosting the State Championship next year. Marilyn Rice and Liz Russell are on that committee.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

#### BANGOR WOMEN'S GOLF CLUB Minutes - June 2, 2005

The secretary read the Minutes of the meeting of May 4, 2005. There was one correction, which was that there is no charge for late entries in the WMSGA. The Minutes were accepted as corrected.

Janice gave the Treasurer's report, which is attached. Another \$540.00 has been collected in dues. The balance in the checkbook now is \$3,170.34.

The following new members were introduced: Maureen Hodge, Gloria Attenweiler and Gwen Archambault.

It is important that members sign in by 8:00 AM when tee time is 8:30 AM, and by 7:30 AM when tee time is 8:00 AM. If you must tee off in the first group, call Kathy Constantine the night before at her camp, so she can make the arrangements.

Marilyn hopes to get the new booklets ready for distribution by June 30th.

The June Calendar is posted in the locker room, and copies are available today.

The Scotch Foursome will begin on Sunday, June 19th, at 2:30 PM. If you wish to play call the pro shop and put your name on the list.

Because of lack of response to the twilight league, this has been tabled.

Most of this information is on the web site - www.liz.44.com.

Louise asked if threesomes could be tried as a means of speeding up play. It was said that this would not work.

The Ringer Board is being prepared and will be in the locker room next week.

Sponsors are being sought in the amount of \$100.00 or more. If you know somebody who would be willing to sponsor the club, contact either Marilyn or Jan to confirm that this person has not already been contacted. The cut-off date for sponsors is June 15<sup>th</sup>. The signs from last year will be used again and signs will be made for new sponsors.

Sandy Meehan has been added to the Executive Board because she is this year's handicapper.

Louis shindler will chair June's theme day.

Minutes - June 2, 2005 Page 2

It was asked how many members would be interested in playing just nine holes on Thursdays. They could possibly start play two hours after the 18 hole league.

The Member-Guest theme is Oldies but Goodies, and is schedules for August 4<sup>th</sup>. Jan Skaggs and Donna Townsend are co-chairs. It may be necessary to limit this group to fifty if we plan to eat at the Fairway Grill. It was asked if a member could participate without a guest and the answer was no. The past Minutes will be checked to determine if the member has to pay their guest's green fees or if this will be paid from the treasury.

Rachel LaPointe will chair the Senior's Tournament, which will be played at Bangor Muni. She is also in charge of the 3-putt jar. It is \$.25 for each three putt, but no more than \$1.00 per week.

There will only be one order this year for logo shirts. Mary Crawford is in charge of this.

Discussion on whether to have a basket raffle for the GBO or a balloon raffle ensued. Joyce Coutts said she would contribute the \$100.00, if a balloon raffle was decided upon.

Karlyn Dawes and Cynthia Moore will chair the theme day for July.

Respectfully submitted,

## sis

# Bangor Women's Golf Association Profit & Loss YTD Comparison

May 2005

	May 05	Oct '04 - May
Income		
Annual dues	540.00	840.00
Fundraisers	0.00	170.00
Shirts, towels, hats	0.00	45.00
Interest income	0.00	1.47
3 Putts	0.00	120.00
Total Income	540.00	1,176.47
Expense		
Office expense	0.00	115.09
Contributions	0.00	120.00
Cost of shirts, towels, h	0.00	38.85
Cost of invitational	0.00	38.85
Awards	0.00	182.00
GHIN fees	0.00	12.00
Total Expense	0.00	506.79
Net Income	540.00	669.68

### BANGOR WOMEN'S GOLF CLUB Minutes - June 30, 2005

The meeting was called to order and Jean Sweetser and Cindy McNeal were welcomed as new members.

A motion was made, seconded and voted to accept the Minutes of the meeting held June 2, 2005, as read.

Next was the Treasurer's Report. Janice stated that since the last meeting \$540.00 in dues has been collected, and \$1,300.00 in sponsor's money has been collected. \$9.42 was expended in office expenses and \$364.00 was paid in GHIN fees. The balance in the checkbook is \$4,562.17.

The next Parks & Rec Meeting will be held on August first. Pam will attend this meeting and report back to the committee.

The Senior State Day will be July 12<sup>th</sup>. Since it will be hosted at Bangor Muni we will need members to sign people in. We will also have coffee and refreshments available. Rachelle LaPoint will be in charge of this. Brian indicated that spotters will be needed on this day. Rachelle asked for volunteers to bring refreshments in on that day.

Liz Coffin reported that the WMSGA web site has a special page for the seniors tournament. <a href="https://www.liz.44.com">www.liz.44.com</a> is the web site.

Next the balloon raffle was discussed. Marilyn stated that Joyce Coutts has given her the \$100.00 for this raffle. This was discussed at the Executive Session Meeting and it was decided that the best time to hold the balloon raffle would be at the Member-Member Tournament. A chair person is needed to put this together and take care of it that day. This was tabled for the time being since there were no volunteers.

The Twilight League has been canceled for this year because of lack of response.

The next theme day will have a nine hole tournament if anybody is interested in it.

Logo shirts must be ordered by July 13<sup>th</sup>. There are also t-shirts and towels available for \$15.00 each. Mary Crawford is taking the orders.

The newly revised golf booklet was distributed to members. All of the tournaments are explained in the booklet. Also members should be aware that their dues include the birdie tree, President's Cup, the Ringer Board and the Club Championship. The booklet was

Minutes - June 30, 2005 Page 2

Reviewed. Time was spent discussing how to stop unnecessary slow play.

Barbara Guidotti ran President's Cup last year, but is unable to do it this year. Brian does the pairings and you have ten days to get your round played. The sign-up sheet will be posted in the locker room, and the first match will be scheduled for the week of July 18<sup>th</sup>. Pam Kropp will be in charge of this.

The calendars were distributed and reviewed. July 14<sup>th</sup> we will play the Kelley Nine, and July 21<sup>st</sup> we will play Lucerne for \$25.00, which covers greens fee and cart. There will be a luncheon at Mary-Lee's camp after the Lucerne tournament. A sign-up sheet is in the locker room for the Lucerne tournament and the luncheon.

Karlyn Dawes and Cynthia Moore are running the theme day for July. The theme is Hats Off to Golf.

Volunteers are needed to run the August theme day.

Since neither the chair person or co-chair person are not present there will be no report on the Member-Guest Tournament. The cost of this tournament will be \$2,000.00. In the fall the members voted to have the club pay the green's fees for the guests. A long discussion ensued. A proposal was made that the members pay their \$11.00 luncheon fee. After two votes is was voted that the members would pay the \$11.00 fee for their lunch. It was questioned how the first vote can be superceded and it was said that the second vote was a clarification of the first vote.

Liz moved that the second vote be accepted and Pam seconded it. Thirteen voted in favor and 11 voted against. The vote passed.

Cheryl and Tina were awarded t-shirts from the BWGC as a thank-you for all the help they have given the members.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

8:24 PM 06/29/05 Accrual Basis

# Bangor Women's Golf Association Profit & Loss YTD Comparison

June 1 - 29, 2005

	Jun 1 - 29, 05	Oct 1, '04 - Jun 29,
Income		
Annual dues	540.00	1,380.00
Sponsorships	1,300.00	1,300.00
Fundraisers	0.00	170.00
Shirts, towels, hats	0.00	45.00
Interest income	0.00	1.72
3 Putts	0.00	120.00
Total Income	1,840.00	3,016.72
Expense		
Office expense	9.42	124.51
Contributions	0.00	120.00
Dues	0.00	50.00
Cost of shirts, towels, h	0.00	38.85
Cost of invitational	0.00	38.85
Awards	0.00	182.00
GHIN fees	364.00	376.00
Total Expense	373.42	930.21
let Income	1,466.58	2,086.51

# BANGOR WOMEN'S GOLF CLUB Minutes - July 27, 2005

Marilyn welcomed everybody to the Hats Off TO Golf Tournament.

Nancy Hersey and Elizabeth Packett distributed Penalty Cards to everybody from the Executive Women's Golf Association. She suggested that the club consider joining this group.

Next, the Minutes of June 30, 2005 were read, and accepted.

The Treasurer's Report was next. Janice stated that \$30.00 was collected in dues, \$400.00 in sponsor's money and \$70.00 from the sale of shirts and towels, and \$162.00 has been collected for the Invitational. There is a balance of \$4,882.70 in the checkbook at this time.

There was no report from the Advisory Board.

Sandy reported that the WMSGA will have a regular state day at Bangor Muni on September 19<sup>th</sup>, 2006

Liz Coffin was congratulated for placing 9<sup>th</sup> in the WMSGA State Championship. Ruth Harper placed 2<sup>nd</sup> net, in the State Championship.

A thank-you was given to Rachael LaPointe for the work she did on the Seniors' Tournament.

A thank-you was given to Mary-Lee for her hospitality at camp and to Kathy Constantine who forfeiting a game of golf to get things ready for the luncheon.

A thank-you was given to Karlyn and Cindy for a great day today at the Hats Off To Golf Tournament.

President's Cup has been extended to August 11<sup>th</sup>. The Club Championship starts next week and will run for the month of August. Rita is in charge of this. You must play any time during the month with a member of the club. You must let them know in the pro shop that you are playing your Club Championship round before you go out.

Minutes July 27, 2005 Page 2

It was decided that the Balloon Raffle would be held at the Member-Member Tournament in October. Marilyn asked for somebody to run this raffle. There were no volunteers. A vote was taken on whether the Balloon Raffle should be held. The vote was 16 in favor of not having the raffle. There will be no Balloon Raffle.

Marilyn asked for volunteers to run the August Theme Day. It will be held on August 25<sup>th</sup>. Brenda and Louise volunteered to run the August Theme Day.

Next, was discussion on the Member-Guest Tournament. Twenty-six members have signed up to play. Marilyn and Sandy are in charge of the golf tournament. There will be mulligans for sale and each person can buy two, there will be 50-50 raffle tickets, and guesses on a jar of marbles. Each member will have their picture taken with their guest. The tournament will be a best ball between you and your guest.

Jan said that she is looking for pictures from the 50's and 60's to be framed so they can be put on the tables.

The meal will be hamburgers and hot dogs, rootbeer floats, onion rings, fries and woopie pies. Kathy Constantine and Marie are in charge of the games. Everybody should dress like the 50's and 60's.

A thank you was given to Jan and Donna for all the work they have done on the invitational.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

# Basis

# Bangor Women's Golf Association Profit & Loss YTD Comparison

June 30 through July 25, 2005

	Jun 30 - Jul 25, 05	Oct 1, '04 - Jul 25,
Income		
Annual dues	30.00	1,410.00
Sponsorships	400.00	1,700.00
Fundralsers	0.00	170.00
Shirts, towels, hats	70.00	115.00
Invitational	162.00	162.00
Interest income	0.31	2.03
3 Putts	0.00	120.00
Total Income	662.31	3,679.03
Expense		
Office expense	0.00	124.51
Contributions	0.00	120.00
Dues	0.00	50.00
Cost of shirts, towels, h	0.00	38.85
Cost of invitational	100.00	138.85
Awards	0.00	182.00
GHIN fees	0.00	376.00
Monthly meeting expens	200.08	200.08
State day	41.70	41.70
Total Expense	341.78	1,271.99
Net Income	320.53	2,407.04

# BANGOR WOMEN'S GOLF CLUB Minutes - September 28, 2005

A presentation was made by Nikki from Golf Country on the indoor winter golf tournaments.

The Minutes of the meeting held August 25, 2005 were read and accepted as read.

Janice gave the Treasurer's report. The total cost of the Member-Guest was \$1,595.66. Total income was \$3,815.74, and total expenses were \$3,615.36. The net income was \$200.38. The balance in the checkbook is \$2,676.04. Janice suggested that this money be put into a six-month CD. \$300.00 will be left in the checkbook and the rest of the money will be put into a six-month CD. A motion was made, seconded and voted unanimously to do this.

Sandy gave a report on the WMSGA. She had a copy of the proposals. The WMSGA is proposing raising the membership dues from \$30.00 to \$50.00, and individual dues from \$25.00 to \$30.00. Also, proposing a member must play in 5 tournaments in order to play in the Championship, and reduce the duration of the Championship from three days to two days. Sandy will send the results of these proposals to all members.

Pam reported that she met with the Parks and Recreation Board. A new maintenance garage is going to be built. Pam suggested that they put a bathroom in the maintenance garage. They are going to pave more cart paths, and some trees will be cut down. Tina and Jeff have extended their contract in the grill. A landscaping crew is supposed to plant flowers in the garden at the first tee.

Jan reported that there was only one meeting held this season of the Advisory Board because there were no suggestions in the Suggestion Box.

Next, Marilyn reported that the BWGC has met its goals for this year. A Member-Guest was held and it was a great success. Jan and Donna did a fantastic job. The budget is in great shape, and we have quite a few new members. Marilyn stated that she is stepping down after four years and wants everything to be in place and it is.

There was a discussion on the gifts to be given to Brian, Rob and Cheryl. Louise made a motion in increase the gifts as follows: Brian \$75.00, Cheryl - \$50.00, and Rob - \$25.00. The motion was seconded but defeated.

Evelyn moved that Brian be given \$75.00, Rob - \$50.00, and Cheryl - \$50.00 and Tina - \$25.00. The motion was seconded and so voted.

Rachael reported that there is \$112.00 in putt money to be donated to Spruce Run.

Minutes - September 28, 2005 Page 2

A motion was made to increase the amount given to Spruce Run to \$150.00. It was so voted.

Marilyn gave visagclips to all the members.

At the Executive Board Meeting there was discussion about a bench being built to be put on the ladies' tee on hole #14. Janice's husband is unable to build the bench so it was voted to buy a bench. This will be done in the spring.

Marilyn and Jan will talk to Brian about getting ladies' clothes in the pro shop. When the budget is determined Jan and Evelyn will help Brian select clothes to be ordered.

There has been discussion about next year rather than having a Member-Guest or an Invitational that a Ryder Cup be held with PVCC.

Jan will report to Nikki at Golf Country that there is a group interested in playing this winter on Thursday mornings @ 9:00 AM, and a group interested in playing on Wednesday nights

@ 5:30 PM.

Kathy Anderson presented the following slate of nominees:

President Sandy Meehan
Vice-President Kathy Constantine

Secretary
Treasurer
Janice White
Co-Signer
Pam Kropp
Pam Kropp
Pam Kropp
Pam Kropp
Brenda Crosby
Mary Crawford
Members At Large
Robin Ashe
Cindy Whalen

Cindy Whalen Marie MacMillan

Past President Marilyn Rice

Secretary Evelyn Bouchard cast one vote to accept the slate of officers as read. It was so moved.

The gavel was presented to Sandy Meehan.

Sandy complimented Marilyn on a great job she has done as President.

A gift was presented to Marilyn from the members.

Minutes - September 28, 2005 Page 3

The Birdie awards were made, and the Ringer awards were made. Mary Crawford was congratulated and given an award for coming in first in the President's Cup, and Liz Coffin was congratulated and given an award for coming in second.

Rita Stimpson gave the awards for the Club Championship as follows: Flight C - Hilda Wardwell, Flight B - Kathy Anderson, and Championship - Liz Coffin.

Marilyn thanked the Executive Board members and gave each one a watch for their golf bags.

Janice White will again this year host the holiday get-together at her home. She will decide on a date and notify members. Members should bring a toy for Toys-For-Tots to the party.

Mary Crawford will organize the monthly dinners during the winter.

Robin Ashe suggested that since Tina is being operated on Monday for her leg that members provide her and her family with meals for three weeks. She will contact members.

Pam bought wine for prizes for the Member-Member Guest and Donna made sleeves for the bottles.

Liz made a computer presentation of all the activities over the past season.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Bouchard Secretary

# NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT

I AM PRESENTING A SLATE OF NOMINEES THAT THIS COMMITTEE HAS PUT TOGETHER FOR THE NEXT TWO YEARS. THEY ARE:

PRESIDENT SANDY MEEHAN

VICE-PRESIDENT KATHY CONSTAUTINE

SECRETARY PAM KROPP

TREASURER

JANICE WHITE
Co-Signer

PAM KROPP

HANDICAPPER BRENDA CROSBY

TOURNAMENT CHAIRPERSON MARY CRAWFORD

MEMBERS AT LARGE ROBIN ASHE

CINDY WHALEN
MARIE MACMILLAN

PAST PRESIDENT MARILYN RICE

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY KATHY ANDERSON, GERI HALKETT AND RITA STIMPSON, YOUR NOMINATING COMMITTEE.

8:07 PM 09/27/05 Accrual Basis

# Bangor Women's Golf Association Profit & Loss

October 2004 through September 2005

	Oct '04 - Sep
Income	
Annual dues	1,410.00
Sponsorships	1,800.00
Fundraisers	170.00
Shirts, towels, hats	313.00
Interest income	2.74
3 Putts	120.00
Total Income	3,815.74
Expense	
Cost of Member/Guest	
Green fees	390.00
Gifts/prizes	790.81
Meal	257.00
Decorations	362.85
Mulligans	-104.00
50/50	-101.00
Total Cost of Member/Gu	1,595.66
Office expense	180.59
Contributions	120.00
Dues	50.00
Cost of shirts, towels, hats	201.08
Awards	438.25
GHIN fees	623.00
Member/member	50.00
Monthly meeting expenses	315.08
State day	41.70
Total Expense	3,615.36
Net Income	200.38

8:19 PM 09/27/05 Accrual Basis

### Bangor Women's Golf Association Account QuickReport

As of September 30, 2005

1	Туре	Date	Num	Name	Memo	Amount	Balance
	Checking-BSB						2,475.66
	Check	10/6/2004	194	Evolus Bouchard		7.04	2,475.80
	Check	10/6/2004		Evelyn Bouchard		-7.84	,
	Check	10/6/2004		Rita Stimpson		-58.00	2,409.82
	Check	10/6/2004		Donna Townsend		-80.00	2,329.82
	Deposit	11/1/2004		Barbara Guidotti		-44.00	2,285.82
	Check	11/1/2004			Deposit	450.00	2,735.82
	Check	이 병원 경영하고 하셨습니까요 하는 나를 하다고 있다.	198	Jan Skaggs		-60.00	2,675.82
	Check	11/1/2004	199	Donna Townsend		-38.85	2,636.97
	Check	12/2/2004	200	Marilyn Rice		-38.85	2,598.12
	Deposit	12/2/2004	201	Maine State Golf		-12.00	2,586.12
	Check	1/31/2005			Interest	0.86	2,586.98
	Check	2/7/2005	202	Janice White		-17.25	2,569.73
	Deposit	2/7/2005	203	Spruce Run		-120.00	2,449.73
		2/28/2005			Interest	0.19	2,449.92
	Deposit	3/31/2005			Interest	0.21	2,450.13
	Deposit	4/18/2005			Deposit	180.00	2,630.13
	Deposit	4/30/2005			Interest	0.21	2,630.34
	Deposit	5/4/2005			Deposit	420.00	3,050.34
	Check	5/4/2005	204	Kathy Anderson		-25.00	3,025.34
	Check	5/4/2005	205	WMSGA		-50.00	2,975.34
	Deposit	5/31/2005			Deposit	120.00	3,095.34
	Deposit	5/31/2005			Interest	0.25	3,095.59
	Deposit	6/9/2005			Deposit	1,590.00	4,685.59
	Check	6/9/2005	206	Maine State Golf		-364.00	4,321.59
ille	Deposit	6/27/2005			Deposit	250.00	4,571.59
	Check	6/27/2005	207	Brenda Crosby		-9.42	4,562.17
	Deposit	6/30/2005			Interest	0.31	4,562.48
	Check	6/30/2005	208	Louise Shindler		-100.00	4,462.48
	Check	6/30/2005	209	Karen Duprey		-15.00	4,447.48
	Check	6/30/2005	210	Fairways Grill		-15.00	4,432.48
	Deposit	7/14/2005			Deposit	462.00	4,894.48
	Check	7/14/2005	211	Rachel LaPointe		-41.70	4,852.78
	Check	7/14/2005	212	Karlyn Daws		-70.08	4,782.70
	Check	7/24/2005	213	Jan Skaggs		-100.00	4,682.70
	Deposit	7/25/2005			Deposit	200.00	4,882.70
	Check	7/28/2005	214	Evelyn Bouchard		-25.08	4,857.62
	Check	7/28/2005	215	Thompson Printi		-66.00	4,791.62
	Check	7/29/2005	216	Fairways Grill		-15.00	4,776.62
	Deposit	7/31/2005			Interest	0.39	•
	Check	8/4/2005	217	Linda Whinery		-22.00	4,777.01
	Check	8/4/2005	218	Emersons		-162.23	4,755.01
	Check	8/4/2005	219	Sandy Meehan		-33.07	4,592.78
	Check	8/4/2005	220	Fairways Grill		-500.00	4,559.71
	Check	8/4/2005	221	Marilyn Rice		-200.00	4,059.71
	Check	8/4/2005	222	Joan Rollins			3,859.71
	Check	8/11/2005	223	Brian Enman		-24.00	3,835.71
	Deposit	8/15/2005			Deposit	-670.00	3,165.71
	Check	8/15/2005	224	Joan Rollins	Doposit	489.00	3,654.71
	Check	8/19/2005	225	H.O. Bouchard		-39.00	3,615.71
		8/19/2005	226	Jan Skaggs		-231.74	3,383.97
	Check	8/22/2005		Tan Unaggo	Danasit	-125.00	3,258.97
	Deposit	8/31/2005			Deposit	40.00	3,298.97
		9/1/2005	227	Maine State Golf	Interest	0.32	3,299.29
	Check	9/1/2005	228	Brenda Crosby		-247.00	3,052.29
	Check			Di Cilda Cidaby		-100.00	2,952.29
							Page 1

8:19 PM 09/27/05 Accrual Basis

# Bangor Women's Golf Association Account QuickReport

As of September 30, 2005

Type	Date	Num	Name	Memo	Amount	Balance
Check Check Check Check Deposit	9/9/2005 9/19/2005 9/19/2005 9/21/2005 9/27/2005	229 230 231 232	Pam Kropp Kathy Anderson Jan Skaggs Evelyn Bouchard	Deposit	-50.00 -156.25 -25.00 -100.00 55.00	2,902.29 2,746.04 2,721.04 2,621.04 2,676.04
Total Checking-B	50kg 150kg 150				200.38	2,676.04
TOTAL					200.38	2,676.04